
Yelverton Village Hall - Alcohol Licence and Music Licence 

Alcohol licence 

If you plan to supply and consume alcohol on our premises, a separate event 
licence may be required. You should approach West Devon Borough Council and 
obtain a licence where it is required.  

The hirer is responsible for obtaining and purchasing any licence.  

Music Licence 

The hall has a PRS licence because we are a premises where music might be 
played. However, third parties hiring the hall may need a licence if planning to play 
music.  

If you plan to play music at your event, you must check with The Music Licence at 
info@pplprs.co.uk or 0800 0720 808 to check whether or not you should obtain a 
licence for your event.  

If required, the hirer is responsible for obtaining and purchasing the requisite 
licence.  

The Music Licence has confirmed that a licence is not required for children’s 
parties.
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